
Denton Independent School District
Revisions to the Board Operating Procedures

April 23, 2024

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval of the most recent revisions to the Board Operating Procedures.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
The last version of the Board Operating Procedures was approved in April of 2023. A subsequent 
revision was made in February 2024. 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
Each year, the Board of Trustees selects a committee of three members to review the Board 
Operating Procedures in order to keep them up to date and reflective of the responsibilities of the 
members of the Board.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
None

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
None

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
Approval of the revised Board Operating Procedures will reinforce the standards, expectations, and 
policies of the Board of Trustees of Denton ISD.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the revisions to the Board Operating Procedures be approved as 
recommended by the committee. 

BOARD MEMBERS ON BOARD OPERATING PROCEDURES COMMITTEE:
Barbara Burns
Amy Bundgus
Lori Tays

ATTACHMENT:
Redline Board Operating Procedures
Board Operating Procedures


